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Good afternoon,  

 

I am writing to express my concerns about the way allergies are treated on public transportation.  I 
believe there should be appropriate accommodations made on all modes of transportation for people 
with food allergies, including consistent staff training and education, and having protocols in place to 
manage food allergies. 

I would like to take my family to Disney Land, but I'm afraid of the flight due to my son's life threatening 
allergies.  As a parent, I'm used to being prepared for the unexpected.  However, on a flight, or a ferry or 
cruiseship etc., you cannot leave if a dangerous situation presents itself. 

Please consider making some changes. 

Thank you,  

Susan Sawchak 

 


